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Please keep our remaining "clean" waterways clean by keeping or making more stringent the regulations in Chapter 95.
Hopefully this will help reduce the adverse impacts caused by the activities associated with natural gas drilling in our
Commonwealth. Due diligence and strict regulations are the only chances we have to accomplish this task. Please
protect our precious waterways from becoming dumping grounds for grossly contaminated wastewater.

Please do the right thing for now and future generations to come!

Sincerely,

Gary A. Miller
Conservation Chair for the Little Juniata River Association
501 Orchard Street
Bellwood, PA 16617


